
 

      April, 2013 Newsletter       

       Hello all and welcome to a new month where the kids will be exploring 
about different animals and the things they do. We would like to remind 
everyone that at pick up you are responsible for your child, please be sure that 
your child stays with you at all times safety first. Thank you all for your 
support during our Book Fair.  We were able to collect $836 worth of books 
for the school. Tuition is due Friday prior to the beginning of the new week.   
Please make sure you have it in the drop box so it can be processed  on 
Monday morning.    

        You can also read this newsletter at… 

             www.wellingtonacademyschools.com   Enjoy!    

        Any questions please come see Mrs. Millie or Ms. Tammy 

          Administrator’s News… 

              “April Curriculum” 
This month’s theme is… 

                      “Animals in Action” 

Our Letters for April are: 

“P-Z” 

   Our Numbers and Shapes for April are… 

                           “9, 10, 20” 

“Triangle, Rectangle” 

The Colors of the month are… 

“Brown & Gray” 
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Wellington Academy 

      1436 Troutman Blvd.  NE 

Palm Bay, FL 32905 

Phone: 

(321) 727-3167 

 

Open Weekdays 

6:30 am – 6:00 pm 

E-mail: 

     wellingtonacadem@bellsouth.net 

Website: 

  www.wellingtonacademyschools.com 

  

 

                                                         

          “April, 2013” 
 
Spring & Graduation Pictures… 
 
April 4, 2013… Classes/ 
     Infants, Dev.1’s & Dev. 2’s 
 
April 5, 2013 … Classes/ 
       Dev.3A Dev.3B & VPK 
 
Parents Night Out… 
April 19, 2013… 
6:30 pm.-10:00 pm. w/ 
Mrs. Sonya & Ms. Janell  
 
 
 
 

 

                                
Happy Birthday! 

To the following students and staff members in April’ 2013… 

 
    Ali Myers…4/10                            Landon Herr…4/27 
    Bastian Diaz…4/12                        Connor Murdoch…4/27 
    Julia Albright…4/14                       Quinn Murdoch… 4/28 
    Grant Steele…4/15                         Kody Wessel…4/30                           
                                                                  
                                                            Staff… 
                                                            Millie Fontanez…4/5 
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        Infant News 

 

                

    

                  
     Hello once again and a big welcome to Kellan and 
Alexis.   We are so glad you have joined us. We are so 
happy to see Bastian walking throughout the room like a big 
boy. Grant is also cruising around the room and Zack and 
Keely are walking with the help from the push toys. How 
cute! 
     Logan is now pulling himself up while Neymar enjoys 
the jumper and Alexis enjoys watching her new friends.  
Also a big Happy Birthday to Bastian & Grant. 
 
     Thank you, 
 Mrs. Lorena, Ms. Shannon & Ms. Yumiko 
 
 
 

      
Development 1’s News 

  

              

           Development 2’s News 

Page 2 of 4   School Newsletter 

 
 
 
                      

 Happy Spring!! 
Let’s welcome a new month as we learn about 
different animals and their sounds, a moo, moo 
here and quack, quack there and roar goes the lion 
and lots more. We would like to welcome Nathan 
to our class he and his classmates are growing and 
doing great. 
     Parents please make sure your child has an extra 
change of clothes in their cubbies and weather 
appropriate. Any questions or concerns feel free to 
talk to us. 
 
                 Thank you,   
 Ms. Bonnie, Ms. Caitlin & Ms. Sandra 
                                                                          

                  

                      

                      

         Classroom News 

   
Development 3A’s News  

  

  Hooray, Hooray April is here!  Animals are coming, let’s get in gear. We 
would like to welcome Samuel and Grayson to our wonderful two’s. We will be 
going over our colors, shapes and numbers as well as learning about all kind of 
animals from the farm to the jungle. 
    Parents a reminder that food and drinks are not allowed in the classroom, please 
check your child’s cubby for their soiled laundry. Have a great month! 
                             Thank you,  
                                 Mrs. Karen & Ms. Tiffany 
                                         

 

      

     Now that we have entered into Spring we are looking forward to 
having lots of fun, making flowers, bugs and learning about our tropical 
weather. The month of April brings a new theme “Animals in Action”. 
We will have fun exploring the animal world.  We can’t wait for the fun 
and adventure to begin.  
    Parents as a reminder please keep a set of clothes in your child’s 
cubby in case of potty accidents. We look forward to another great 
month of learning,  exploring and watching your little one grow.  
              
                                    Thank you, 
                 Mrs. Cherrie & Mrs. Janell 
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             Developmental 3B’s News  

 

 Spring has sprung and we are excited to begin a new 
month. Thank you to all our parents for the St. Patrick’s & Easter 
treats. Graduation is arriving soon so please look out for upcoming 
important information, and please practice parts and songs at home. 
     Also we want to remind parents to check files & cubbies daily 
for things to bring home. Don’t forget homework is due on Friday 
and also show & tell needs to be theme related and labeled w/ 
child’s name. Thank you Happy Spring 
 
                                            Thank you,    
                                       Ms. Devi & Mrs. Sonya  
                        
                             

                          

   

 

                                      

                             Development 4’s / VPK News  
 

             

 

 

 

  
              Animals in action come join the fun! 
We will be talking about jungle animals, dinosaurs, zoo animals and 
circus. This is a perfect month for us to learn about all the animals 
we see everyday. 
     Remember to check parent board for upcoming cooking and 
information.Parents please no toys from home and a reminder show 
& tell is on Fridays, it should be theme related only. Parents when 
you bring your child’s belongings please make sure they are in a 
cloth bag, no plastic bags please.  
 
 
                                         Thank you,  
                                 Ms. Brandi & Ms. Russ  

                                                              

Questions/Comments/ Suggestions, please contact our e-mail: wellingtonacadem@bellsouth.net 
 


